THE HENRY MAYO NEWHALL FOUNDATION

November 25, 2019

Mrs. Vicki Engbrecht

Superintendent

William S. Hart Union High School District
21380 Centre Pointe Parkway

Santa Clarita, CA 91350

Dear Mrs. Engbrecht,

On behalf of the Board of Directors, I am pleased to tell you we awarded Hart Union High
School District a $149,000 grant for the 2020 scholarship program for college-bound senior
graduates. The funds are designated as follows: $1,250 to each of the four alternative high
schools and $24,000 to each of the six comprehensive high schools.

We ask that you sign and return the copy of this letter to acknowledge you received the enclosed
check and accept the following grant conditions:

* To use the grant solely for the purposes outlined in the proposal.

* To notify the Foundation of any changes that may prevent your organization from
using the grant or carrying out the program as stated in the proposal.

= To maintain appropriate records to demonstrate compliance with the grant.

= To send the Foundation a brief report before September 1, 2020, with the names
of the awardees, the dollars each awardee received and the college each awardee
will attend.

The Directors join me in extending our best wishes for the continuing success of the District’s
scholarship program to help students and their families to make college choices. We look
forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely, p
Angelica C. Simmons
President

cc: SCV Scholarship Foundation

Enclosure

ACCEPTED:
Responsible Officer
Title

Date

57 POST STREET, SUITE 510 ® SAN FRANCISCQO, CA 94104
(415) 981-2966 » FAX (415) 981-5218 ¢ www.newhallfoundation.org



